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18th June 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Important – Hot Weather Measures in Place 
 
Due to the high temperatures forecasted this week and next, we are putting extra measures in place to 
ensure the safety and wellbeing of all pupils and staff. 
 
We will be: 

• Ensuring children have access to drinking water throughout the day 

• Relaxing our uniform policy – children may wear light, comfortable clothing such as shorts, t-shirts, 
summer dresses, and sandals with a back strap 

• Avoiding strenuous activities and limiting outdoor play during peak heat 

• Using fans and ventilated spaces to keep classrooms as cool as possible 
 
Please note: 
While we’re relaxing uniform rules, we ask that children do not wear crop tops, belly tops, crocs or  
flip flops, as they are not appropriate for school and may cause safety concerns. Sensible shoes are still 
required. 
 
We ask that all children: 

• Arrive with a water bottle 

• Have sun cream applied before school 

• Bring a sun hat if possible 
 
Should temperatures become extreme and pose a risk to health, we may consider early finishing times or 
other adjustments. If this becomes necessary, we will let you know as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you for your support in helping us keep everyone safe and comfortable. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 
Sarah Joyce 
Headteacher 
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